
 ENROLLMENT
Reenrollment for the 2025-2026 school year will
begin February 3, 2025. Current students will be
given top priority. The next priority will be given to
brothers and sisters of children currently enrolled
and children of current Holy Trinity Episcopal
Church parishioners. Open enrollment will begin
February 17, 2025. Once open enrollment begins,
anyone may register. The REGISTRATION FEE of
$100 is to be paid at the time of registration to
secure a spot. Registration fees are non-refundable.
The Episcopal Day School of Holy Trinity Episcopal
Parish offers a proven pre-K curriculum to prepare
children ages 2, 3, and 4 for their future education
in a loving, Christian environment. 

Learning Without Tears Curriculum

Play-based learning

Christian environment

MORE INFORMATION

episcopaldayschool@
holytrintyclemson.org

864-654-0298

PROGRAM FEATURES :


